Mill Hill SEND and Additional Needs Newsletter

Autumn 2024



Welcome back!

Dear Parents/Carers.

Welcome back to the new school year! We hope that everyone is enjoying being back in school and has settled into their new classes well.

We are also very excited that our new additional resource provision - The Windmill is open and we have welcomed new children to our Mill Hill school family.

Dates for your diary

SEND and Additional Needs Coffee
Afternoon - Thursday 26th September 2:30pm
All parents and carers of our SEND children
are welcome to join us in the junior hall for
a coffee afternoon. This will give us an
opportunity to meet you all face to face.

A few reminders:

Your child's class teacher is your first point of contact if you have any new concerns or for day-to-day queries.

However, if you require further information or guidance, you are more than welcome to contact our Designated SENDCO, Miss Gibson and our Assistant SENDCO, Mrs Small via email to the school office.

Miss Gibson is our SENDCO and will have a teaching responsibility in the Windmill. She will also be attending meetings, SEN reviews, training and supervision with other services.

We therefore ask for 48 hours to reply to emails or return phone calls to parents. Your support with this is much appreciated.

Finally...

We would like to introduce, Mrs Small as our new Assistant SENDCO. Mrs Small will be working closely with Miss Gibson to support our children within school and in the Windmill. We look forward to working together as our school continues to grow!



Mrs Small & Miss Gibson
Assistant SENDCO & SENDCO